
P.O. Box 86  |  Barnet, VT 05821

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE by Jackie Sprague
HAPPY 2014!  The lake is frozen over and folks are out walking their dogs and fishermen are hoping to get 
lucky.  I wasn’t sure if the lake would actually freeze after the rain we had in December.  Julie Murphy wrote 
she wanted to buy her ice out ticket for December 22 when the ice disappeared!  Winter on the lake is a bit 
magical with all the white and the glistening trees.  I love the evening when the lights are on in the surrounding 
homes.
The trustees have been busy since the annual meeting.  Usually there is a lull in activity after the annual 
meeting, but not this year.  Kath and Dotti spent a good amount of time trying to get a handle on the LHA 
finances and move the data into Quick Books.  We soon realized that LHA was running in the red.  In order to 
keep more accurate records, the trustees decided to make dues payable in the calendar year – January 1 
to December 31.  Your dues for 2014 are due at the beginning of the year instead of July.  Dues will need to 
be paid by the annual meeting if you wish to vote during the meeting.  Members and non-members are invited 
to attend the meeting.  With Kath and Mike Bergeron selling their home and moving to Lyndonville, I have 
taken on the role of Interim President and Dave Curtin as Vice President.  We also invited Karla Cornelius back 
to the board. 
Our donations for fireworks and general fund were much lower than past years causing us to take a serious 
look at the association’s expenditures.  The cost of the design, layout and printing of the beautiful newsletter 
is about $2500 and with only 68 paying members - that is an extravagance we cannot afford.  The website for 
creation, design and updates has cost over $1000 thus far.  The website as it grows will help us generate funds 
and, hopefully, will be the place people go to for newsletters and lake updates.  The website itself is a beautiful 
site and designed to be updated by a volunteer.  It is easy to upload photos and text as well as allow interested 
people to log in and see what is happening.  I encourage all of you to check out www.lakeharvey.com and add 
your name and email.  With your email you will automatically receive new updates.  You may go in and make 
changes to your contacts and even add your own photos.  If you have something you want to add or photos to 
share, please send them to me.  Enclosed in the mailing and available on the web is an updated membership 
form as well as your ice out tickets.  Remember that Lake Harvey Association is non-profit 501c3 organization.  
We appreciate all the support both in caring for this lake and financially.  We cannot do this alone.



Boat Parade, Chair
  Don Burke
   Dburke1211@yahoo.com
  802-633-4941
BBQ, Chair
  Bruce Ellison
   ellisonappraisal@charter.net 
  802-633-3011, 802-999-0955
Ice Out/Kayak Raffle
  Jan Sherman
   westbarnet@hotmail.com 
  802-535-2832
Communications/Marketing
  Gail Flynn
   Gailflynn00@gmail.com 
  802-633-4455, 617-921-4467
Communications/Marketing
  Julie Murphy
   Juliemurphy802@gmail.com
  802-633-4401
Trustee
  Robert Dufresne 
   red@dufresnegroup.com 
  802-633-3711, 802-230-6221

P.O. Box 86  |  Barnet, VT 05821

Winter on the Lake

UPCOMING EVENTS
Ice Out Party
April 26, 2014 at Gail Flynn’s
Lake Tour for Legislators/Town Officials
June 21, 2014
FOVLAP Lake Seminar
June 6, 2014
LHA Annual Meeting
July 19, 2014
FOVLAP Annual Meeting
July 28, 2014 Steak House, Berlin

Trustee
  Bob Perrin
   rojaperrin@comcast.net 
  802-633-2601
Trustee
  Karla Cornelius
   karalcornelius@comcast.net 
  802-633-2534, 561-512-2223

LHA TRUSTEES

Interim President:
  Jackie Sprague
   Jackie@sprague.org
  802-633-4994
Interim Vice President/Secretary
  David Curtin
   Decurtin@wildblue.net 
  802-633-2536
Treasurer
  Dotti Turek
   dottiturek@myfairpoint.net 
  802-633-2681, 802-748-4937
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YEARS 1940’s 1950’s 1960’s 1970’s 1980’s 1990’s 2000’s 2010’s

0 April 27 April 19 May 01 April 21 April 23 April 08 March 26

1 April 23 May 08 April 06 April 16 April 28 April 23

2 April 23 April 26 May 07 April 26 May 03 April 12 March 22

3 April 06 April 22 April 21 April 24 April 20 April 21 April 15

4 April 22 April 23 April 28 April 26 April 18

5 April 23 April 28 May 03 April 23 April 16 April 17

6 April 30 May 06 April 23 April 17 April 16 April 11 April 10

7 March 23 April 20 April 23 April 18 April 14 April 22 April 23

8 April 18 April 14 May 05 April 14 April 10 April 20

9 April 23 April 25 April 17 April  27 April 09 April 12





lakeharvey.com

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP
Start/Renew my annual membership! I want to help the Lake Harvey Association 

protect and preserve the integrity of Harvey’s 
Lake. Enclosed is my tax-deductible annual  
membership dues of:

Mailing address: 

Phone

If seasonal mailing, when?    to   .

Lake Area Property Address:

Phone

Name: 

Email: 

Town of Barnet resident? Yes No

Please make your check payable to the Lake Harvey Association, and mail form with your payment to:

Lake Harvey Association
P.O. Box 86
Barnet, VT  05821

Donors of $100.00 or more to our Fireworks Fund will receive an invitation to our champagne thank you brunch on the fourth Sunday 
in July.

Donors of $100.00 or more to our Lake Preservation Fund will receive an invitation as well, along with a plush Lake Harvey Loon 
(squeeze for official Audubon Society loon call) as a token  of our appreciation. Remember, all donations are tax-deductible.

GO GREEN! I would like my newsletter emailed to me.
The Newsletter contains information about LHA sponsored events, event reminders and contests, notices about important meetings and 
updates about currents issues relevant to our mission.

For internal purposes only:   Date received        Amount       Check #       

$25 Annual Cottage Membership

Donation:
Fireworks Fund

Lake Preservation Fund

General Fund

Other

Total:                                                  
Please send me a stuffed animal loonYes

No I do not want a stuffed animal loon
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Winter 2014 NEWSLETTER

ABOVE AND BEYOND - the unsung heroes 

There are many people who dedicate hours to help keep Harvey’s as beautiful as it is, but so often go 
unnoticed.  I am starting this column, hoping that you will want to recommend someone who has gone “Above 
and Beyond” for Harvey’s Lake.  I have two recommendations for this edition.  Kathy Wirthwein, you may know 
as one the greeters at the boating access.  But she has done much for Harvey’s over the years and not been 
recognized for her diligence and time commitment.   The annual boat monitor report that you receive each year 
and is in the Barnet town report is Kathy’s work.  She helped map the lake properties with photos and updates.  
Due to privacy concerns, you have not seen the photos.  Lake Harvey trustees greatly appreciate Kathy’s 
dedication and commitment to Harvey’s Lake.  

Many of you know, Don Easter, a West Barnet resident and neighbor.  A few years ago he took over the 
supervision of the Boat Access Greeter Program.  We have had the greeter (or monitors) for several years 
under the guidance of several trustees.  When Don took over, it has been a significant help to the trustees but 
also the greeters, boaters and town.  Don, not only supervises all the greeters and creates the schedule, he 
finds greeters when needed, attends the greeter training and also attends the Federation of Vermont Lakes 
and Ponds Lake Seminar and annual meeting to gather as much knowledge as he can and bring it back to 
Harvey’s.  In his extra time he is the greeter on duty!  

Hats off to both Kathy and Don.  Thank them for their continued commitment to Harvey’s Lake.  




